
Notice of Town of Peacham Amended Traffic Ordinance 

At its regular meeting on July 21, 2021, the Selectboard of the Town of Peacham approved an 

amendment to Peacham’s Traffic Ordinance.  Article V, Section 1 of the Traffic Ordinance was amended 

to add a stop intersection at the intersection of South Main Street (T.H. 1) entering Peacham Groton 

Road (T.H. 3).  The full amended Traffic Ordinance can be found at www.peacham.org/selectboard.  For 

more information, contact Road Foreman Jeremy Withers at 802-592-3576 or PO Box 244, Peacham, 

Vermont, 05862.  Peacham voters have the right to petition pursuant to 24 V.S.A. § 1973 for a vote on 

the amendment. 
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